CERTIFICATION OF BROADCAST OF ANNOUNCEMENTS

Icertify that the television stations of Oregon Public Broadcasting (KOPB-TV, KOAC-TV,

KTVR, KOAB-TV, and KEPB-TV) have complied with FCC Rule S. 73.3580 by broadcasting

pre-filing announcements for its television station license renewals. The dates and times of the

announcements and the text used are those given on the attached signature page and text page.
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2006 LICENSE RENEWAL

PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT (TELEVISION)

DATES / TIMES OF BROADCAST

August 1, 2006 Time: Q\/ 297
August 16, 2006 Time: _| 9) ' 5%
September 1, 2006 Time: a3 %

September 16, 2006 Time: ZL{ : Li/g/
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READ ENTIRE PAGE

On September 24™, 1998, the television stations of Oregon Public Broadcasting
(KOPB-TV, KOAC-TV, KTVR, KOAB-TV, and KEPB-TV) were granted licenses by
the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees

until February 1%, 2007.

Our licenses for these stations will expire on February 1%, 2007. We must file
applications for license renewal with the FCC on or before October 2" 2006. When
filed, copies of the applications will be available for public inspection during our regular
business hoursl. Our public files contain information concering each station’s

performance during the last license term,

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to any of these renewal
applications and to whether a station has operated in the public interest should file

comments and petitions with the FCC no later than January 1%, 2007.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
for KOPB-TV, KOAB-TV, KEPB-TV and KTVR at 7140 SW Macadam Avenue,
Portland, Oregon 97219, and for KOAC-TV at 239 Covell Hall, Corvallis, Oregon,

97331... or, may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.




